
 
 
 
 

 NOTICE 
 
 

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 25, 2016 
AT 6:15 P.M. IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS OF THE  

OLEAN MUNICIPAL BUILDING 
FOR THE PURPOSE OF DISCUSSING A LOCAL LAW  

ADOPTING A POLICY FOR THE SALE OR FRANCHISE 
OF CITY-OWNED PROPERTY, 

AND TO OBTAIN PUBLIC COMMENT AND INPUT ON THIS PROPOSED 
LOCAL LAW. 

 
 

ALEXANDER UTECH 
CITY CLERK 

 


